
 

 

 

 

Ref: 8WD-SDU 

 

SENT VIA EMAIL 

DIGITAL READ RECEIPT REQUESTED 

 

Heather Justus 

Water Resources Project Manager 

Castle Rock Water  

HJustus@crgov.com 

 

Re: Final Permit Issuance - CO52409-00000, Area Permit, Wells: CR223 and CR224 

  

Dear Ms. Justus: 

 

Enclosed is your copy of the final U.S. Environmental Protection Agency Region 8 Underground 

Injection Control Program (UIC) permit (Permit) for the above referenced well or project area.  

 

The public comment period ended on August 17, 2020. We received comments on the draft Permit 

during the public notice period. Also included with this letter is a copy of the response to comments that 

documents changes to the final Permit. Because comments were received during the public comment 

period, the final Permit becomes effective 30 days from the date of issuance per Title 40 Code of 

Federal Regulations (40 CFR) § 124.18, to provide a 30-day window for the commenter(s) to appeal the 

final Permit decision. All conditions set forth herein refer to 40 CFR parts 124, 144, 146, and 147 and 

are regulations that are in effect on the date that this Permit becomes effective. 

 

Please note that under the terms and conditions of this final Permit you are only authorized to  

construct the proposed injection well. Prior to commencing injection, you first must fulfill all 

requirements prior to commencing injection found in the final Permit, Part II Section B.2, and obtain 

written authorization to inject from EPA. It is your responsibility to be familiar with, and to comply 

with, all provisions of your final Permit.  

 

EPA forms referenced in the Permit are available at: 

https://www.epa.gov/uic/underground-injection-control-reporting-forms-owners-or-operators. Guidance 

documents for performing required tests and logs and other UIC guidances are available at 

https://www.epa.gov/uic/underground-injection-control-epa-region-8-co-mt-nd-sd-ut-and-wy. 
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If you have any questions or comments about the above action, please contact Linda Bowling at (303) 

312-6254 or Bowling.Linda@epa.gov. 

      

       Sincerely, 

       

9/29/2020

X Sarah  Bahrman

Signed by: SARAH BAHRMAN   
       Sarah Bahrman 

       Chief, Safe Drinking Water Branch  

       Water Division 

 

 

 

Enclosures  

 

cc:  Town of Castle Rock Utilities 

       Tim Friday  

       Friday@crgov.com  

 

       Matt Benak  

       MBenak@crgov.com  

 

       Mark Marlowe 

       MMarlowe@crgov.com 

 

      Tyson Ingels, Lead Drinking Water Engineer 

      tyson.ingels@state.co.us 

 

      Randy Ogg, Groundwater Permitting Coordinator   

      randy.ogg@state.co.us 

        

      Colorado State Engineers Office 

      Kevin Rein, State Engineer 

      Kevin.rein@state.co.us 

 

      Joshua Godwin 

      Aurora Water District 

      jgodwin@auroragov.org 

 

      Courtney Hemenway 

      Hemenway Groundwater Engineering, Inc. 

      chemenway1@msn.com 
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